
1-2 Call Drainage and Groundworks Testimonials

“We were initially concerned at having to use contractors we did not know, but any doubts 
were dispelled by Shaun Gilboy and his team. They arrived at the time agreed, worked 
continually and finished promptly. We were impressed by the high standard of work carried 
out, and the clean and tidy condition in which they left the premises.

We would have no hesitation in recommending them for any similar contracts.

Thank you all at NHBC for arranging to carry out this work for us.”

Fred and Sue, Spalding


